
  STATE OF ILLINOIS  

HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

 

   525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.       SPRINGFIELD,  ILL INOIS 62761  (217)  782-3516 FAX:  (217)  785-4111   
 

July 24, 2017 
 
Kimberly Uphoff 
Sarah Bush Lincoln  
Vice President, Development 
1000 Health Center Drive   
P.O. Box 372  
Mattoon, IL 61938-0372 
 

RE: Health Facilities Planning Act— 
Section 1130.720 – Financial Commitment  
Section 1130.760 - Annual Progress Report 

  Permit: #16-019 – Sarah Bush Lincoln Cardiology & Bed Expansion Project  
 
Dear Ms. Uphoff: 
 
We are in receipt of your annual progress report dated July 19, 2017 for Permit #16-019.  In 
addition you have notified the State Board of the financial commitment of the above referenced 
permit.  Our records will show that the financial commitment date as July 21, 2017 the date we 
received the notice of financial commitment.   
 
Our records will also show the annual progress report being received on July 21, 2017.  The 
annual progress report is in compliance with State Board Rule 77 IAC 1130.760.   
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Courtney Avery of my staff at 
Courtney.Avery@illinois.gov or 312.814.4825.   
 
Sincerely, 

 

Kathy Olson, Board Chair 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board   
 
 


